
Weekly Family Update
Week of November 25 - 29, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

Grade 8 Hoodies

We have some exciting news - Grade 8 hoodies are for sale! Orders are due no later than
Thursday, November 28th. We recognize the tight timeline, but we are hoping the orders will
arrive before the Winter break.

Please see the link for more information.

GRADE 8 HOODIES

Please contact the office if you have any questions at karsontherideaups@ocdsb.ca, or call
613-489-2024.

Fresh From the Farm Pick Ups

For families who placed orders with Fresh From the Farm, you may pick up your orders in the
small gym on Tuesday, November 26th between 3pm and 5pm. Volunteers will be on site to
help you.

While orders will be packaged, you may wish to bring reusable bags with you just in case.

In order to maintain freshness, we ask that families do all they can to pick their orders up in the
timeframe noted above. If you are unable to come at that time, you may make arrangements to
have another family pick your order up - please let the office know if this is the case. We are not
able to hold orders after 24 hours past delivery.

Christmas Concert

We are working out the final details for a Christmas performance the week of December 16th.
We will let families know the details as soon as we have made final arrangements.

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1T7CDffoRZcqaA3F84JY9fnmMiV7DH5GqWzvrHztdcS4/edit?tab=t.0
mailto:karsontherideaups@ocdsb.ca


● Toonie Tuesday is December 12th and 13th. The School Council is still accepting
donations of new and gently used items, as well as materials for gift-wrapping (paper,
tape, etc.). We have a donation bin located in the school's front foyer.

● Parent-Teacher Interviews are the evening of November 28th and the morning of
November 29th. Your child's educator will have been in touch to schedule an interview
time with you.

● Friday, November 29 is a PA Day and there is no school for students.

Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS

https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/home
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/

